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Wednesday 27th September 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian of Year 2 children,        

  

 

RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO TATTENHALL 

Wednesday 3rd - Thursday 4th July 2024 
 

 

We have arranged for Year 2 children to take part in a residential (overnight) visit to Tattenhall, a small village 

in Cheshire, on Wednesday 3rd – Thursday 4th July 2024.  The children will have the opportunity to spend 2 days 

away from school and participate in a range of activities including many outdoor activities, which will be delivered 

both by school staff who accompany the children and trained centre staff.  

 

 

Despite costs rising annually, we are committed to ensuring as many of our pupils as possible can partake in the 

visit and are therefore heavily subsidising the cost. Despite the actual costs being in excess of £95 per child, we 

are only charging £70. This covers travel, activities, food and accommodation. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in the visit, please complete the slip below and make a £20 non-

refundable deposit via Parent Pay, by Thursday 2nd November. Places cannot be guaranteed without 

the deposit.  

 

To budget for the visit, please pay the remaining £50 via Parent Pay between now and Monday 6th June 2024, 

which is when the deadline for full payment is. This would equate to just over £1 per week between now and 

then.  

 

Kind regards,  

 
 

 

Miss Marsden         Mr Thomas 

Year 2 Teacher      Year 1/2 Teacher 

 
 

RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO TATTENHALL 

3rd - 4th July 2024 

 

Child’s Name:  ______________________________________________   Class:   _____________ 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the residential visit to Tattenhall in July 2024 

 and have paid a £20 non-refundable deposit via ParentPay to secure the place.  

I will pay the remaining £50 by 6th June 2024.  

 
 

Signed:  ________________________________________________________________  Parent / Guardian 


